
SUMMER IS HERE!  We are getting geared up for our Sports 

Camp held July 18th—22nd.  The following opportunities to serve 

are still available:  Group Leader for 4&5 yr old, Group Leader for 

8&9 yr old, Group Leader for 10-12 yr old, Registration Table, 

Snack Leaders, Basketball Station Helper, Coordination Station & 

Advertisement.  If interested, see Paige Townsend (824-1217).   

 

LAST CHANCE:  Did you forget to buy SOCKS AND SHOES AND 

UNDERWEAR to help us show the love of Jesus to Native Ameri-

can children?  WMU VA is once again traveling cross country to 

minister to many of the 8200 Native Americans living on Stand-

ing Rock Reservation in poverty.  We hope to supply the children 

with some essentials before they head back to school.  We’ve 

been collecting new socks, shoes, & underwear to distribute but 

will only collect for TWO more weeks.  Please take advantage of 

this opportunity to make possible the sharing of the Gospel.  

Items may be placed in the bin in the Narthex PRIOR TO JUNE 15.  

Thank you and God bless you for all you do in His Name.   

 

VBS is just around the corner!  It will be June 20—24 from 6:00—

8:30pm for children ages 3—rising 6th grade.  The theme is 

“Submerged—Finding Truth Below the Surface”.  Extra invitation 

flyers are on the table in the Narthex to take and distribute.   

 

OFFICE HOURS:  The secretary’s office hours will move back to 

the mornings (9:00am—12:00pm) beginning Monday, June 20th.   
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